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Our college has organized a One-Day National Level Faculty Development 

Programme(FDP) on 27.09.2014 at 10.00 o’clock in our college premises. 

Our beloved Dean of Self-Finance Courses Dr. V. Sugantha welcomed the gathering. 

Our beloved and respected Joint Secretary Tmt.C.A. Vasuki delivered the Inaugural address. 

Our respected principal Dr.T. Muraleeswari offer the presidential address and Dean of R&D, 

Dr.K. Logankumar offered felicitation.   

Prof.P.Pandurangan, Head, Department of English(Rtd), Govt. Arts College, 

Coimbatore deliver the keynote address. He spoke about the essential duties of the members 

of the staff in motivating and molding the young minds in a perfect manner. He suggested 

that all the members of the faculty must update themselves to the current needs. 

In the technical session I, Dr.Ramakrishnan, Principal of Dr. NGP College of 

Education shared his valuable views on “Role of Teachers in the Digital Era” focusing in 

Student-friendly way of educating the values that are essential for life. He also insisted that 

the members of staff to equip themselves with lot of informative materials to aid their 

teaching. He stressed the importance of being a person with cognitive, affective and 

psychomotor qualities. 

In the afternoon session, Dr.Vedagiri Ganesan, Hon .Director, Global Institute of 

Behaviour Technology, Bharathiyar University. offered  a lecture on “Mind Management”. 

He informed that the human mind must be away from anger and frustrations as they cause 

insecurity and psychological problems in human beings. He also recommended a healthy 

environment for the students to enrich their knowledge. 

The seminar came to an end with the vote of thanks given by Mrs.Mythili, HOD of 

Information Technology. Around 220 Staff members actively took part in the programme and 

benefitted a lot.  
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